



# Bankstown District Amateur Football Association

Minutes of the 5<sup>th</sup> MC Management Committee Meeting 2012

Venue: Bankstown Sports Club

Date: 6/02/12

---

Attendance: Leanne P, Harry, Peter, Tony, Kevin, Sandy, Ray, Andrew, Michel

Apologies: Rick, Cassie

Chair: Harry

Meeting Opened: 9:52pm

Agenda Item
-------------

<p><b>5.1 <u>Secretary's Report:</u></b></p>
--

- |   |
|---|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Sat night 11/02 Bankstown Associations night to supply teams for Sydney FC to do the flags act.. I have invitation to the legends club. Harry going. Padstow hornets and St Chris will be representing association. .</li><li>• Berries, Email received can I organise some people from Sydney FC for clinic? Berries running clinic they should organise.</li><li>• Office, what are we doing, Vote: all in favour. Leanne P to finalise rent and indicate when we can move in.</li><li>• PL 1: Bankstown sports want to be in PL: They have missed the dead line for nomination. Do we accept? No they have not applied by date due according to by Laws.</li><li>• We are accepting EBFC. Who were invited into PL1.</li></ul> |
|---|

<p><b>5.2 <u>Senior Vice Presidents Report:</u></b></p>
---

- |   |
|---|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Web – put up waratah cup,</li><li>• By laws up today</li><li>• Berries camps to go up on web.</li><li>• Still looking for content.</li><li>• Discussion on SAL – to possibly submit a regular report?</li></ul> |
|---|

### **5.3 Junior Vice Presidents Report:**

- More decorum, at meetings. We need to up tone of protocols.

### **5.4 General Business Report:**

- EBFC: PL Jersey, they need to abide by FNSW by Law.  
Can be blacked out and put underneath.
- SAL – they are having their gear presentation at Club Italia.
  - Friday night who can go? 7:30pm
- Gala – expo March – Berries have contact FNSW. What do we need to organise.
- PL meeting once teams are finalised.
- Meeting Closed 10:36pm